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Ms. Jome Prancan

June 19, 2018

Councilman Paul Kashmann
Members of Denver City Council

Dear Councilman Kashmann and Members of City Council:

The Denver Police Foundation, a Colorado nonprofit, charitable organization was
created to enhance public safety and law enforcement in the Denver Community.
Our mission is: To act as an independent and unique funding and advocacy
resource for the Denver Police Department to enhance public safety and law
enforcement in the Denver Community.

As part of this mission, we support a number of initiatives that assist our DPD
officers. In this vein, our Board has discussed the bill “For an Ordinance creating
a new survivor benefit for employees of the City and County of Denver.” We
believe that passage of this bill would benefit our officers. On behalf of the
Denver Police Foundation and its Board, we support this effort.

Thank you,

PVZLMQM

Jane Prancan
Executive Director
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